

22<sup>nd</sup> November 2022

David Ward
Ward Personnel Limited
Unit 4 Portside, Marina Commercial Park
Centre Park Road
Cork
T12 AE98

Dear David

I am writing to thank you most sincerely for continuing your Annual Company Support and Christmas Campaign Donation of €2,000.00 from Ward Personnel Limited

The Lighthouse construction Industry Charity is the only charity that provides mental, physical and financial wellbeing support to the construction community and their families.

A crucial element of our strategy is to provide a wide range of free and widely available pro-active resources to support the industry.

Our <u>24/7 Construction Industry Helpline</u> provides a range of free and confidential wellbeing support services and this is complemented by our free <u>Construction Industry Helpline App</u> which offers expert guidance on a huge variety of wellbeing issues.

We also offer a variety of free construction focussed training programmes ranging from hour long interactive wellbeing sessions through to the full two-day MHFA England approved Mental Health First Aider course.

As a founder member of 'Building Mental Health', we have been instrumental in developing an online portal of information to help companies develop a positive mental health culture. This includes a 5-step framework to better mental health, with free and easy to access resources to support the construction community.

We can only deliver these vital services with your support, so thank you for helping us to make a real difference. Please find enclosed an updated 'Company Supporter' certificate for you to proudly display at your offices in recognition of your fantastic support.

Thank you once again and we look forward to a continued association with you.

Yours sincerely,

Bill Hill, Chief Executive Officer